
ARHENIAN CHURCH OF THE HOLY ASCEI6ION 

REPORT OF THE AUDITING COMMITTEE 

Jan 27, JL985 

The Auditing Committee met on January .2oth and January 27th to 

review the books with the Treasurer . We found all books d 

accounts to be in orie~ . 

It is recommended, ho1Jever, that, inthe interest of accuracy, all 

income shouli be liste in specific accounts ane a liesser use be 

made of the miscellaneous ~ccount. It is also suggestei that 

totals be list at the bo t tom of all le ger pages. 
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